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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATT VIKAS SAMITI

Port Blair, dated the 2nd April 1998.

To
The Medical Superintendent
G.B. Panth Hospital
Port Blair.

Sir;

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of Wireless Message No.
570 dated 01/04/98 from Assistant Commissioner, Campbell Bayv
regarding shifting of a Shompen patient named Shri Kotch for
treatement in the G.B. Panth Hospital, Port Blair.

As mentioned in the Wireless Message, the Shompen patieni:
accompanied by an attendant, Shri Sita Ram, Tra&king Assistant is
arriving at port Blair on 03rd April 1998 by M. V. Chowra.

You are, therefore, requested to kindly arrange to collect:

the patient immediately on arriving of M. V. Chowra by detailing
an Ambulance and get him admitted in the G.B. Panth Hospital.

Yours faithfully,
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Executive Secretary
AAJVS
Copy te -
1) The Director, Health Services, A&N Administration, Port

Blair for information.
2) The Director, Tribal Welfare, A&N Administration, Port Blai
for information.

Executive Secretary
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